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Dear Sir, 

Notice of strike 

It is advised that the Bank is in receipt of notice of 24 hours continuous 

strike from midnight of December 20, 2018 to midnight of December 21, 2018 from 

All India Bank Officers' Confederation (AIBOC) in support of their various 

demands. 

You are requested to kindly take the above intimation on record in terms of 

the provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulation, 2015. 
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National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No.C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex; Bandra(E), 
Mumbai - 400 051  

Dear Sir, 
Notice of strike - Clarification 

Please refer to your e-mail dated December 20, 2018 on the captioned subject. As 
desired, we submit herein below Bank's clarification on the captioned matter: 

SN Clarification sought Bank's reply 

1.  Factory/unit 	where 	the 
strike/lock 	out 	takes 	place 
including reasons 	for 	such 
strike 

The proposed strike has been called by the All 
India Bank Officers Confederation (AIBOC) 
from midnight of December 20, 2018 to 
midnight of December 21, 2018 in support of 
their various demands. 	Bank has issued 
circular 	to 	all 	its 	offices 	advising 	the 
employees to desist from going on strike and 
participation in strike would render them 
liable for such action as deemed fit by the 
Bank. 	Further all the Branch Heads/Centre 
Heads/Location 	Heads 	have 	also 	been 
advised to keep their centers/offices open and 
functioning. 	As such, we do not expect 
closure 	of 	the 	branches 	which 	would 
adversely impact the operations of the Bank. 

2.  Estimated 	impact 	on 	the 
production/ 	operations 	in 
case of strikes /lock outs 

3.  Whether 	loss/damage 
covered by insurance or not 
including amount 

4.  Expected 	quantum 	of 
loss/ damage caused 
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